
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the McMinnville Diversity, Equity, and 
Inclusion Advisory Committee may be attending the Juneteenth Celebration in the street 
area directly in front of Bierly Brewing, 624 NE Third Street, McMinnville OR 97128 (open 
to the public) from 4:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M. on Friday, June 20, 2025.  

Although a quorum of the committee may be present for the event, this is not a regularly 
scheduled meeting and no deliberations towards any decisions will be taken. 

Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact Noelle Amaya, 
Communications & Engagement Manager, by calling 503-883-3727 or by email at 
noelle.amaya@mcminnvilleoregon.gov. 

 

______________________________________________ 

Noelle Amaya 
Communications & Engagement Manager 
Staff to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Advisory Committee 
Dated: June 18, 2025 

mailto:noelle.amaya@mcminnvilleoregon.gov

